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You want to pursue the dream inside you,
but life is too crazy-busy for anything new
Youre beginning to understand the
fantastic adventure that your life could be
and the dream that is calling out to you.
You want to dive in, to offer your gifts to
the world and make a difference. But
HOW WILL YOU FIND THE TIME?
The motivation is there, but youre far too
busy, stressed out and exhausted to pursue
a dream, no matter how amazing it might
be. Your to-do list is always a mile long,
and you cant simply walk away from your
responsibilities to people and projects.
Plus, youve got bills to pay. But lately it
seems like your health and your
relationships are suffering. Something
needs to change. In Unshackle, the second
guide in the Impactivity Series, bestselling
author and noted entrepreneur Tracy
Higley inspires you to break free of the
hindrances holding you back from the call
on your life. Youll learn: How to stop
creating your identity out of others
opinions of you as a super achiever How to
break free of the lies and bondage of your
heart, and find your identity in what God
says about you How to simplify your day,
heart, mind and house How to stop
obsessing over how much you get done and
the always unfinished to-do lists How to
break the addiction to busyness and
become effective insteadturning your life
of productivity into a life of Impactivity.
Its time to find the pathway to freedom,
peace and contentment by unshackling
your self-worth from your productivity and
achievements.
This short guide is
jam-packed with practical wisdom, links to
free resources and a process for finding the
freedom to pursue the adventure of your
life. Inspiring, challenging, and freeing.
The best book for Christian entrepreneurs
Ive ever read. ~Lacy Williams, USA Today
bestselling author and small business
owner Tracy Higley is John Maxwell for
women! Empowering, practical and
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inspiring, Impactivity was exactly what I
needed to help focus my goals, my dreams
and my daily to-do list into a life of
Impactivity. If you want to stop running in
circles and start moving forward to make
an impact on your worldand love doing
itthis series is exactly what you need.
~Susan May Warren, best-selling novelist
and founder of My Book Therapy, a craft
and coaching community for novelists Im
pretty sure Tracy Higley cut out a picture
of me, stuck it on her computer monitor,
and
wrote
Impactivity
just
for
over-achieving me... This guide has given
me much to think about in terms of my
impact on this world, and my health in the
midst that pursuit. ~Mary DeMuth, author
of Worth Living: How Gods Wild Love for
you Makes you Worthy
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